
Kona Adventist Christian School
P.O. Box 739, Captain Cook, HI. 96704
principal@konaacs.org or 808-323-2788

Pre-Registration Form to KACS

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you for considering Adventist Education for your child, an 
investment with eternal rewards. Your child’s education is a worthy one and we 
are pleased to be able to partner with our local families in Kona and the 
surrounding areas for several years. Our current students will have the first 
opportunity to reserve a spot for the upcoming 2025-2026 school year. 

To help us in our planning for next school year, please complete and return 
the following. 

 $100.00 deposit fee per student ($50 for returning students) for 2025-
2026 school year

 Pre-registration form (this paper) signed.
__________________________________________________________________

____  A check, cash, or money order of $100.00/ student ($50 for returning 
students) payable to KACS will hold a place for your student(s).

Student name:  _________________________________  Grade:  _________
Student name:  _________________________________  Grade:  _________
Student name:  _________________________________  Grade:  _________

For current parents/guardians only: 
_____  I will be unable to send my child to KACS next year due to:

Parent/Guardian signature:  ____________________________________

Financial aid is available for families that qualify. Please contact our school 
treasurer at kacstreasurer808@konaacs.org, for more information and/or apply for 
the Hawaii Conference Multi-Scholarship application at 
www.808adventisteducation.org/scholarship-application. March 26 is the deadline 
for the Conference Scholarship.

Thank you for all your prayers and support for our precious students!
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